
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FEBRUARY 2025 MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 
This month we will be hearing from: 

Clint Adler 
Title: 

The Need for Authentic Leadership in Civil Engineering 

  

Clint Adler, P.E. is a UAF Graduate where he earned his B.S. in Civil Engineering in 1991 and his M.S. in 
Environmental Engineering in 1998.  He spent the last 30 years working for the State of Alaska, holding 
various leadership positions such as Chief Engineering Support & Plan Review Engineer for the Department 
of Environmental Conservation. For the  Department of Transportation & Public Facilities he has served as 
the Chief of Research, Development, & Technology Transfer and is currently the Chief of the Mat-Su 
District Office. Clint was serving as the 2003/2004 President of the ASCE Fairbanks Branch when the 
Fairbanks Chapter of the Alaska Society of Professional Engineers named him “Young Engineer of the 
Year”.  
 
Civil Engineers tend to be great technical managers. However, there is a great need for civil engineers to 
assume leadership roles in their communities and in our society.  The formal education of Civil Engineers 
often does not prepare them for authentic leadership. Indeed, many seasoned engineers do not accurately 
distinguish between management and leadership.  We will broadly explore some key characteristics of, 
and opportunities for authentic leadership in our profession. 
 

WHEN: February 12, 2025   1200 - 1300 

WHERE:    Mat-Su College, Room JKB 108* 
LUNCH: $10 for PIZZA** 
*We have a room change and will be meeting in room JKB 108 instead of JKB 128. 
**Bring a friend who hasn’t attended within the past six months and lunch for you and your guest are on ASCE. 


